

Be the best you can be

29 January 2024

Dear Parent / Carer

## Year 6 Open Evening Thursday 8 February (5pm - 5:30pm)

Due to the unforeseen school closure, we have rearranged our Y6 SATs open evening to **Thursday 8 February**. The session will start at 5pm and should last about 30 minutes.

The aim of this evening is to provide parents with key information about important elements of the national tests in English and Mathematics, and share some ideas on how to support pupils in preparation for the tests.

These national tests (SATs) will be taking place during the week beginning 13 May 2024.

The evening will be held in the school hall with a short presentation that will focus on important elements of the national tests. After the presentation, parents will have the opportunity to look in more detail at previous test questions, as well as speak with key members of school staff.

If you would like to attend this event, can you please fill in the slip below and return it to your child's form teacher.

Please note: Year 6 pupils are also able to attend this event.

Yours sincerely		
S Wellington		
Mrs Wellington Assistant Head o	f School	
%		

## PLEASE RETURN TO YEAR 6 CLASS TEACHER BY MONDAY 5 FEBRUARY

Name (	of Child: Class:
l / we	will be attending the Year 6 Open Evening on Thursday 8 February. (Please delete as
	:(Parent/Carer) Date: